THE LAKE CLUB LTD.

Rabindra Sarobar, Kolkata - 700 029. Ph. : 033 2463 5340, 033 2466 6538

Date: 02-06-2020

Dear Members,

I hope you and your family members are doing well. | wish all of you the best in these
difficult times of Covid- 19 pandemic, and the disastroys situation post Amphan
Cyclone that ravaged West Bengal.

Post Amphan Cyclone the Club lost few trees. One glass door was broken in the Sports
Complex and minor damages were found in the Corner Hut. No major damage was
sustained, which is a saving grace.

Government directives are awaited in respect of opéning‘of the Club.

With Best Wishes.

Mukund Vasudeo Kulkarni
President

Dear Members,

Pursuant to the Executive Committee meeting held on Sunday 31st May, 2020 a few
emergent decisions were taken, hence this communication:

1. During Lockdown we have been maintaining the club premises with proper upkeep
ond hygiene, adhering to Government directives.

2. Meanwhile we organised with KMC and they kindly deployed their manpower and
equipments etc. and sanitised the Club premises adequately.

3. The regular staff salaries and wages were disbursed for all categories, so that there
were no undue hardship to be encountered by them.

4. In our effort to get moving forward without disruption and to carry on with regular
upkeep and maintenance of all services, we seek support of our members. We
request all members to pay their bills as may be due, up to date. Club office will
function from 10 am to 5 pm daily. You may also pay online which has been in
practice for a long time now.

5. Updated bills are expected to be couriered soon.

6. The renovation work of Patriot Lounge/ Bijoli Grill has commenced.

“Stay Safe...Stay Healthy”
With Best Wishes.
Subrata Guha

Debabrata Datta
Jt Hony. Secretaries



